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March 22, 2023 

 
 
US Army Installation Management Command Headquarters 
United States Army Garrison Fort Sill 
4700 Mow-Way Road, Suite G-06  
Fort Sill, Oklahoma 73503  
  
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 

Regarding my client’s (Irma Estephania Acunamanzano) FOIA claim number FA-23-

0003/FP-23-005153, I am tracking the following timeline of events:  

• October 24, 2022 FOIA request and Authorization and Consent for Release of 
Information mailed.  

• November 8, 2022   Your office received the request as listed in the 
acknowledgment letter dated December 13, 2022 (I received 
via email on December 15, 2022). 

• January 25, 2023  1st email requesting a status update;  
• January 27, 2023  Email response “working on your case and hope to move it to legal 

for review within the next few days.” 
• March 15, 2023  2d email requesting a status update – no response to date. 

If the timeline above is incorrect, please advise.  

As you are aware, Title 5, USC, Sec. 552, The Freedom of Information Act, established a 

statutory timeline of 20 days to respond to a FOIA request with an additional 10 days to 

respond under unusual circumstances upon written notification to the requester.  I have not 

received any such written notification as required by Sec. 552(a)(6)(b), and I never consented to 

an alternative time frame for processing the request beyond the statutory timeframe.   

As you are aware, Sec. 552(a)(6)(C)(i) states: “Any person making a request to any 

agency for records under paragraph (1), (2), or (3) of this subsection shall be deemed to have 

exhausted his administrative remedies with respect to such request if the agency fails to 
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comply with the applicable time limit provisions of this paragraph.”  Time is of the essence for 

my client to receive the requested FOIA records.   

Please respond to this final request for a status update with an estimated completion 

and delivery date for the releasable records. 

 
Very respectfully, 
 
 
 

 Jeffrey H. Rohrbach 
Attorney at Law  
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